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Sewer connections now available for scores of homesSewer connections now available for scores of homes
in Oakview, Marshland, Dillon areas; more on tapin Oakview, Marshland, Dillon areas; more on tap

Sewer connections are now available for more
than 120 homes in the Oakview, Marshland,
and Dillon roads areas, as a result of a recent
Hilton Head Public Service District (PSD) and
Town of Hilton Head Island sewer extension
project. PSD customers on Oakview Road, Sam
Frazier Retreat, Freddie’s Way, Rasta Drive,
Sassafras Lane, Nazarene Road, Trinh Palace
Way, Dianahs Drive, Chisolm Place, Ferguson
Lane, Kids Way, and part of Dillon Road can
now connect to sewer. Work also is continuing
to provide sewer access on more Marshland Road side streets, including Allen and
Pinefield roads, Jessica and Mackerel drives, William Way and Aiken Place.
 
The work is part of the Master Sewer Plan initiative and includes a commitment of
approximately $10 million on the part of the Town of Hilton Head Island for sewer
mains; approximately $3 million on the part of the PSD for new sewer lift stations
and mains; and a $3-million charitable campaign on the part of Project SAFE (Sewer
Access for Everyone), a charitable fund of Community Foundation of the Lowcountry
that provides grants for low- and moderate-income homeowners’ connection costs.
 
The next phase of sewer extensions under this program will bring sewer mains to
more than 30 different streets in the Squire Pope, Wild Horse, Mitchelville, Fish Haul
and Baygall areas.

Customers with any questions about sewer connections are urged to callCustomers with any questions about sewer connections are urged to call
the PSD at the PSD at (843) 681-5525(843) 681-5525 or email  or email info@hhpsd.cominfo@hhpsd.com..

PSD at Hilton Head Middle School Career DayPSD at Hilton Head Middle School Career Day

mailto:info@hhpsd.com
https://www.epa.gov/watersense
http://www.allianceforwaterefficiency.org/
http://thevalueofwater.org/
https://www.wef.org/
http://www.cf-lowcountry.org/projectsafe.aspx
https://www.awwa.org/


L.J. Bush, field services technician, and Pete Nardi,
general manager, represented the PSD at Hilton Head
Island Middle School’s first-ever Career Day this week.
We met with hundreds of students in grades 6-8 and
talked about the PSD and careers in
water/wastewater.

PSD hosts USCB Osher Lifelong Learning CoursePSD hosts USCB Osher Lifelong Learning Course

Pete Nardi led a USCB Osher Lifelong Learning course
entitled “What’s in Our Water?” discussing the PSD and
emerging issues in water and wastewater. The group
also was given a tour of the Recycled Water Plant. This
is the second time we’ve provided an Osher course.

Nardi Helps Pen Water Utility Management ManualNardi Helps Pen Water Utility Management Manual

Pete Nardi is recognized as one of several primary
author/significant contributor to the AWWA Water Utility
Management Manual (3rd ed., 2017) (aka the Manual of
Water Supply Practices – M5). Publication occurred this
month (ISBN: 9781625762474).

NOTABLE EVENTSNOTABLE EVENTS

National Fix-A-Leak Week
March 19-25March 19-25

Are you ready to chase down leaks?
Household leaks can waste more than 1
trillion gallons of water annually
nationwide, so each year we hunt down the
drips during Fix a Leak Week.

More I nformat ionMore I nformat ion

https://www.epa.gov/watersense/fix-leak-week


Drinking Water Week
May 6-12May 6-12

For more than 40 years the American Water Works
Association and its members have celebrated Drinking
Water Week – a unique opportunity for both water
professionals and the communities they serve to join
together in recognizing the vital role water plays in our
daily lives.

More I nformat ionMore I nformat ion

Imagine a Day Without Water
October 10October 10

No water to drink, or even to make coffee with. No water to
shower, flush the toilet, or do laundry. Hospitals would
close without water. Firefighters couldn't put out fires and
farmers couldn't water their crops.
Some communities in America already know how
impossible it is to try to go a day without our most precious
resource: Water.
Imagine a Day Without Water 2018 is the fourth annual
day to raise awareness and educate America about the
value of water.

Sign UpSign Up

Hilton Head PSD Board of CommissionersHilton Head PSD Board of Commissioners

Bob ManneBob Manne, Chair, 2016-2020

Bob GentzlerBob Gentzler, Vice-Chair, 2014-2018

Gary KatzGary Katz , Treasurer, 2016-2020

David McCoyDavid McCoy, Secretary, 2016-2020

Herbert FordHerbert Ford , Commissioner, 2014-2018

Patti SoltysPatti Soltys, Commissioner, 2016-2020

Frank DrehwingFrank Drehwing, Commissioner, 2014-2018

Hilton Head PSD AffiliationsHilton Head PSD Affiliations

https://www.awwa.org/resources-tools/public-affairs/public-affairs-events/drinking-water-week.aspx
http://imagineadaywithoutwater.org/signup


We are proud to partner with the following organizations.

MORE I NFORMA T I ONMORE I NFORMA T I ON
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